
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADVERTISEMENT 

Internship in the Project Development and 
Communications Unit 
The North Sea Region Programme Secretariat is looking for a student with a background in 
regional development, spatial planning, geography, economics or related fields to work in a 
transnational European regional development co-operation programme covering the seven 
countries around the North Sea Region. 
 
We are looking for an experienced student to assist the work in the Project Development 
and Communications Unit for six months, beginning in April 2010 or as soon as possible 
thereafter. Working as an intern at the Secretariat will give the successful applicant an 
opportunity to work in an international environment, being a part of a busy and dynamic 
team. 
 
Tasks  
• Assist in the day-to-day tasks of the unit (e.g. project monitoring, reporting on the progress 
of the Programme and promotion activities),  
• Support the preparation of events and meetings in Denmark and abroad. 
 
Requirements  
• Good command of English, proficiency in other languages of the North Sea countries 
would be an advantage,  
• IT-literate, experience with web content and a background in project development would 
be an advantage,  
• Good team worker with a flexible attitude.  
 
Contracting  
Approximate gross monthly salary DKK 12,000. Travel expenses paid. The Secretariat will 
assist with finding accommodation. A work plan will be agreed upon on arrival, which will 
provide sufficient time for studies. 
 
Closing date  
If you would like to apply, please write to Carsten Westerholt, Project Development and 
Communications Unit Manager, enclosing your curriculum vitae, together with a letter of 
application.  
 
The closing date for applications is 11 March 2010  
North Sea Region Programme Secretariat, Jernbanegade 22, DK 8800 Viborg, Denmark.  
Fax: +45 86 60 16 80. E-mail: info@northsearegion.eu 
 

 
 


